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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 30, 2007

TO: Honorable John Carona, Chair, Senate Committee on Transportation & Homeland Security 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1828 by Whitmire (Relating to the use of certain electronically readable information on a 
driver's license to comply with certain alcohol related laws.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code as it relates to the use of certain electronically 
readable information on a driver's license to comply with certain alcohol related laws. The Texas 
Alcoholic Beverage Commission and the Texas Department of Public Safety do not anticipate 
significant fiscal impact as a result of complying with the provision of this bill. 

The bill would take effect immediately if a two-thirds majority vote in both houses of the Legislature 
is received. Otherwise, the bill would take effect on September 1, 2007.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety, 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
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